
 

 
 

September 8, 2023 
 
 
 
Notice: Clearing Membership Withdrawal - Marex North America LLC 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 

Please be advised that effective immediately, the following firm has withdrawn as a clearing member of Nodal Clear, 

LLC:  

Marex North America LLC 

 

 

For more information contact: 

Nodal Clear, LLC 

info@nodalclear.com 

703-962-9800  
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